LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BEITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
ReCEIVED
Telegrams: Surveyors, H;mhfu_n:u. GCL 5]

v

25 Ballindamm, Hamburg 1

Telephone: No. 333539

138808
25rd Qetober, 1951,

Dear Sir,

"PAMIR" and "PASSAT"™

With reference to rea@ent correspondence on the
above vessels in which you are informed that the Owners
have agreed to reclass the vessels with this Society
I have to advise you that,on Friday last, the Company's

-} Secretary visited me in this Office and stated that it
had been decided not to reclass the vessels with this

: Society.
. I visited the vessels at Kiel yesterday with
the Secretary and the Representative of the Owners and found
that the reconsideration had been due to certain officials
at Howaldtswerke A.G., Kiel, informing the Owners that
the requested plans would require six to eight weeks for

approval,

ke The matter has now been cleared up and the vessels

. will be reclassed with this Society.
fﬁﬁﬂ This is an indication of the necessity, in the
Ve Society's interest, for retaining plan approval in Western
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